
For ALL students and their families grades 6-12: 
Please come and visit the middle-high school before 

school starts in September! 
 

August 12th from 8am - 3pm (Grade 6 ONLY) 
August 13th from 8am - 3pm (Grades 7-12 ONLY) 

 
August 24th from NOON - 7pm (Grade 6 ONLY) 

August 24th from 11:00 am—6:00 pm (Grades 7-12) 
 

6
th

 Grade Parent Night 
Tuesday, August 24th at 6 p.m. 

Middle-High School Theater 


